REPLY TO
ATTN OF:

SUBJECT:

TO:

DEPARTMENT OF THE AIR FORCE
HEADQUARTERS ELECTRONIC SYSTEMS DIVISION (AFSC)
HANSCOM AIR FORCE BASE, MASSACHUSETTS 01730

MCIT (1Lt William Price/G17-861-3615) 2 4 0CT 1974

Multics Security Kernel Design Review

MIT Project MAC
Rm 519, 545 Technology Square
Cambridge, MA 02139

RECEIVED
00T 2+ 1574
J. H. SALTZER

Attn: Dr. Saltzer

1. Reference MC! letter dated 23 October 1974, subject as

above.

2. Attached is a draft of a paper documenting the

results

of the Multics kernel design session held during the month
of September. The report is being sent as background

information for the review session to be held on 1
November 1974,

ROBERT W,
Director, Info
Technology AppVications Office

Deputy for Command & Management Systems

, Colonel, USAF 1 Atch
ation Systems Draft Paper




